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Westerville City Schools

336 South Otterbein Avenue, Westerville, OH 43081-2396  



Main Office (614) 797-5700
Fax (614) 797-5701
Dr. J. Daniel Good
Superintendent/CEO

January 3, 2011
Dear Business Colleague,

Thank you for your participation in Westerville City School’s Board of Education Business Advisory Council.  The Business Advisory Council is a committee of Westerville-area experienced business and professional people who serve as a resource to the Westerville City School system.  In addition, senior level administrators from the Administration Office of the Westerville City Schools and School Board members are ex-officio members of the Business Advisory Council.

Three committees of the Council will be active from January through December. Attached you will find a list of all committee members and the designated chairperson.  Those committees include Community Based Service Learning, Master Facility Plan, and School Personnel Emergency Relocation.  Each committee will set its own calendar of meetings with the goal of achieving the prescribed objectives no later than December, 2011.  
A gathering of the full Business Advisory Council is planned for Tuesday, January 18, 2011, at 4:00 p.m. at the Westerville City School’s Administration Building, 336 South Otterbein Avenue.  Please indicate to Jill Beck (797-5713 or beckj@wcsoh.org) your availability to attend this meeting.  This is an exciting opportunity to utilize your knowledge and skills for the benefit of our public school system and the community it serves.

Sincerely,

Dr. Dan Good
Superintendent/CEO

Kristi Robbins

BOE President







Visit us at www.westerville.k12.oh.us


